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December 8th 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

COVID reminder 

Letters came home earlier this week about access to COVID vaccinations for secondary aged pupils and 

their families. Please do make sure you return the form to the office if you want to take up the offer.  

December Events 

We’ve started our end of term events this week with our first family assembly today. We were pleased to 

have Rye and Burgess families with us.  

Thanks to all of you who have already contributed to the food bank collection. We will be collecting all of 

next week too.  

A reminder of our end of term events is below:  

Wednesday December 13th   Family Disco for year 6, KS3 and KS4 pupils and 

their families from 5.30 to 6.45 

Friday December 15th   Family Assembly for Brenchley and Mint classes at 10am 

Tuesday December 19th  Christmas lunch for pupils and staff 

Wednesday December 20th Christmas Jumper Day 

Key Stage 4 

It was good to see those of you who came along to meet with Rian on Wednesday. The session will be 

repeated on Tuesday December 12th at 2.15.  

Key Stage 4 families are also invited to visit Spa Bermondsey on Tuesday October 12th at 10am. You will 

be able to see what’s on offer in Key Stage 5.  

Cost of Living Fund 

Southwark have reopened their annual Cost of Living Fund which I told you about last year.  

The link is here: Southwark Cost of Living Fund 

 
 

Best wishes,  

 

 

Steph Lea 

Executive Headteacher 

 

https://www.southwark.gov.uk/benefits-and-support/cost-of-living-support/financial-support-and-advice/southwark-council-cost-of-living-fund-scolf#:~:text=The%20Cost%20of%20Living%20Fund,payments%20for%20households%20claiming%20benefits.

